
 

 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

PROPOSED TAX ABATEMENT AGREEMENT  

 

 

TO THE PUBLIC: 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that Hunt County intends to enter into a Tax Abatement Agreement with 

HP Hood LLC (“HPH”) with respect to HPH’s proposed development of property located at the 

corner of State Highway 66 and County Road 2100 in Hunt County Reinvestment Zone No. 1 as 

a dairy and plant-based product processing facility (the “Project”) which development carries an 

estimated cost of improvement of approximately $200,000,000.00 to $360,000,000.00. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING:  The above referenced and proposed Tax Abatement Agreement with HPH 

will be considered and possibly acted upon at a public hearing conducted on Tuesday, December 

28, 2021 beginning at 10:00 a.m. in the Hunt County Auxiliary Courtroom, 2700 Johnson Street, 

Greenville, Texas, 75401.  The public is invited to attend and comment. 

 

 
 


